
July 6, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On July 2nd, 2020 the Pelham Community Beautification Committee (“the 
Committee”) met to discuss plans for the municipal gateway landscape features 
at Rice Road at Port Robinson and Rice Road at Regional Road 20. 
 
During this meeting, the Committee moved to endorse the Rice Road at Port 
Robinson design as was presented to the Committee by Town of Pelham staff. 
The Committee also moved to endorse the Rice Road at Regional Road 20 
landscape feature with further involvement in the detailed design process. 
 
Please accept this letter as endorsement on behalf of the Pelham Community 
Beautification Committee for the East Fonthill gateway landscape features. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Pilzecker 
 
Chair, Pelham Community Beautification Committee 
 


